
 

Pick up arrangements Monday 13th January  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

We have just been informed that Belfast City Council have closed Henry Jones due to the 

ongoing storm. In order to limit the impact on parking availability around the school and so 

you can get your child picked up safely, we have decided to have a staggered pick up time 

today. Please see the arrangements below.  

Nursery (PM) – You may pick up your child from 1.45pm – normal exit 

Foundation Stage (Y1/2) – You may pick up your child from 1.15pm – normal exit 

Key Stage 1 (Y3/Y4) – You may pick up your child from 2.15pm – side door exit 

Key Stage 2 (Y5-Y7) – You may pick up your child from 2pm – side door exit 

Key Stage One and Two parents -  please notify staff who you are collecting and we will bring 

your child to the door.  

All clubs and Stay and Play will take place as planned. There is no impact on the school bus 

service. 

If you are collecting your child and want to take home an older sibling at the same time, please 

inform a member of staff who will organise that for you.  

Thank you for your co-operation 

 

Sean Spillane 

Principal  

 

 

 


